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Nomination and Election of  

2018-2019 At-large Representative to the AIA Strategic Council 
 
 
 
The Council Rules Committee invites candidates for the position of At-large Representative! 
 
Each year, the AIA Strategic Council has the opportunity to elect as many as five At-large 
Representatives to the Council, to serve two-year terms. 
 
For the 2018-2019 term, the Council is seeking in particular interest from individuals who 
embody points of view not already represented on the Council; for example, representatives 
from related professions, the public, governmental bodies, etc. 
 
To encourage a wide range of nominees, this call for nominations will be shared with the 2017 
AIA Board of Directors, 2017 AIA Strategic Council, AIA Component Presidents, the Council of 
Architectural Component Executives, Knowledge Community Advisory Groups, and Former AIA 
National Presidents, and will be posted in AIA Architect. 
 
Interested candidates should include in their submission: 

 A letter of interest, signed by the candidate 
 Candidate’s resume (no more than two pages) 
 A letter of support from at least one other current 2017 Council member 
 Supporting materials as desired 

(maximum submission package length – 10 pages total) 
 
Deadline for submission: 5:00 p.m., EDT, August 1, 2017 
 
Send all materials, in one mailing/email, to Pam Day, Hon. AIA, at pday@aia.org. 

 
 

Next steps:  
o Questions of the candidates will be solicited from the Council, and issued to the 

candidates in August. 
o Responses to those questions will be due in September, and posted on the Council 

Basecamp site. 
o In mid-October, a Council webinar will be scheduled to provide candidates an 

opportunity to make speeches.  
o The first round of voting (online) will open immediately thereafter.  
o If needed, a second round of voting be announced and conducted as quickly as 

possible. 
 
Final election results will be announced at the end of October. Newly elected At-large 
Representatives should plan to be in Washington, DC, for orientation and a Council Assembly 
December 5-8, 2017. 
 

Questions? Please contact Council Rules Committee Chair Chris Hudson, AIA,  
via Pam Day, Hon. AIA, at pday@aia.org. 


